
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                          November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Bike Handling Skills for Years 3 & 4 
 
B&NES Council provides cycle training courses for schools.  Saltford School has 
decided to offer children in Years 3 & 4 a morning playground session which 
provides fun and games to encourage children to improve their bike handling skills.  
The course capacity is 12 children per session and the course fee is £7. 
 
The sessions have been booked for Monday 11TH March and Tuesday 12th March 
2024.   
 
If your child is in Year 4 and took part in the Bike Handling Skills course last year 
whilst in Year 3, please do not book a place as this training will be a repeat course 
and places are limited. 
 
Please follow the link below if your child would like to apply for a place on this 
course. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Bikeability2324_L1_Saltford 

 
Please ensure you complete the form by Tuesday 13th February 2024. Places will be 
confirmed during Term 3 at which time a payment request will be set up on My Child 
at School for the course fee of £7. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs D Sage 
Headteacher 
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